REPUBLIC OF SURINAME

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS, INTRNATIONAL BUSINESS AND
INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION

Ref.no: MBIBIS/DBZ/1.624 /10 /2022

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Business and International Cooperation
of the Republic of Suriname presents its compliments to the Secretariat of Governing
Bodies of the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) and with reference to its
previous Note Verbale, No. PSMF/DGO/11.864/MA/2019 dated December 20, 2019,
has the honour to inform the latter that the Republic of Suriname has nominated His
Excellency Silvano Tjong-Ahin, Minister of Spatial Planning and Environment, to
replace mr. Reggy Nelson as Vice-President of UNEA-5 Bureau for the remainder of the
term.

Contact information:

Telephone: (+597) 424076
Mobile: (+597) 8766410 / 8551103
E-mail: silvanotwopuss.org / ivette.patterzongov.sr /

pa.minrom/igmail.com

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Business and International Cooperation
of the Republic of Suriname avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat
of Governing Bodies of the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Paramaribo, February 22, 2022

Secretariat of Governing Bodies of the

United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP)
Nairobi

Kenya

: Henck Arronstraat no.6-8, Paramaribo, Republiek Suriname, Zuid-Amerika

: (+597) 477030 ext. 225
: sec.dbz(agouv.sr
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